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GLOBAL CHALLENGE - REGISTRATION IS CLOSED 
 

Thank you to the Humber community for your overwhelming response to the Virgin 
Pulse Global Challenge!   

Please be advised that all available team spots have been filled and registration is 
now closed.  

For those who have registered, your team captains have been notified of when and 
where to uplift your starter kits which will include your Max Buzz device.   

Thanks to all teams that have registered and best of luck as you embark upon your 100 
day journey!  

If you have any questions about the program, please contact Michael Thompson at ext. 
5159 or michaelchris.thompson@humber.ca.  
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